
Gator Families~ July 19, 2021

We hope this letter finds you and your family enjoying every bit of fun and

summer sun right now! As school is starting to creep closer, it’s time to think

about sending in your summer reading photographs. Grab a book, enjoy this
beautiful weather while reading, and send us where reading took you this
summer!

We want to see where you are reading!! Whether you are in your backyard,
at the library,  on a beach, in the mountains, or on your couch, we want to see
pictures of you reading! Please take pictures of your
#GrundySummerReadingAdventures2021 and email them to:

mindy.wendling@mcusd709.org. We have a year of excitement planned for
reading fun, and will kick off the year in August showcasing the reading

adventures our Gators had this summer!

Have a wonderful summer break! We can’t wait to see where reading takes you
over the next few months!
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